
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Summer 2012 

First Holy Communion 2012 
 
 
 
Seven children from 

Tirelton NS received their 

First Communion in 
Toames Church on 

Saturday, 5th May. 

Confirmation 2012 
 
 
Seventeen 

Children from 

Tirelton NS 
received the 

Sacrament of 

Confirmation 
from Bishop 

John Buckley 
in Toames 

church on 

Tuesday, 15th 
May.  



 New Classroom 
 
Our fourth classroom was 

opened on Monday, 16th 

April. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Tour 2012! 
 
 On Wednesday 

 30th May 

 children from all 

 classes went on 

 school tour  to 

 Trabeg to a 

 ‘Lets Go 

 Summer 

 Camp’. 

 

 
 

Farwell! 
Due to changes in General Allocation Model for schools by Department of 
Education, this summer sees the departure of both Caroline O’Donnell and 
Linda Wiseman from our school.  Their posts next year will be filled by our 
fourth teacher.  We would like to thank both teachers for their commitment 
and fantastic work over the seven years in Tirelton and wish them well in 
their new posts. 



 Sciath na Scol 
Despite being placed in a 
really difficult group the 
school hurling team 
performed very well in our 
Sciath na Scol hurling 
competition. We defeated 
Vicarstown, Kilbonnane, 
and Ringaskiddy before our 
best performance came in 
the victory over Ballinadee. 
This put us into a semi-final 

against Little Island. This match proved a bridge too far and we exited the 
competition after a great game. However the improvement in the players skills 
over the weeks was immense and gives us great hope for the future. 

Gardín na Leanaí 
1st & 2nd  class 
continue work 

in the school 

garden. The 
children are 

hard at work 
earthing the 

potatoes.  

Maith sibh! 

Cork Sports 
 



 

6th Class of 2012 
 

 
 

We wish all the 6th class of 2012  

well as they leave Tirelton NS. 

Junior Classes  
 

 Junior and Senior  

 Infants having fun  
 during PE 

Confirmation Class make presentation to Guide Dogs for the Blind 
 
The 2012 
Confirmation class 
made a donation to 
‘The Irish Guide 
Dogs for the Blind’ 
from their 
Confirmation 
money.  It was 
presented to Anne 
and ‘Lenny’ in Model 
Farm Road on 
Tuesday, 12th June.  
 

School re-opening on Thursday, 30th August.  We hope you all have a great 
Summer holiday. 


